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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Wildcat Branch Participates in AHS Freshman Bash 

Alpena, MI, November 7, 2022 – Alpena 
Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) Wildcat 
Branch recently participated in Alpena 
High School (AHS) Freshman Bash. 

AHS hosted is annual Freshman Bash 
inviting Freshman students to attend a 
celebration offering activities and food 
free for student. 

The credit unions Wildcat Branch, its 
student-run branch located in AHS was on 
hand to pop popcorn and provide 
information to student on the products 
and services the credit union has to offer 
youth. 

AAACU is proud to partner with our local 
schools to participate in events like 
Freshman Bash. 

AAACU serves members primarily in 
Alpena, Alcona, Montmorency, and Iosco counties with ten locations: a main office located in 
Alpena, a Wildcat Branch in Alpena High School and with branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a 
Tiger Branch in Alcona Community Schools, Atlanta, Oscoda, the Owl’s Nest in Oscoda Area 
Schools, Tawas, and an additional branch in Alpena. As of September 30, 2022, AAACU, 
provides service to 33,454 members with total assets equal to $570,945,829. 

Pictured: Evan Goff, William Shultz, and Alison Jakubcin 
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